FRIENDS OF SONORAN AUDUBON SOCIETY

Friends of Sonoran Audubon Society (“SAS”) contribute financial support to help defray the
costs of doing projects and running the organization, an independent nonprofit chapter of Na-
tional Audubon Society. As a Friend, you are considered to be an SAS member. We encour-
age you to return this form with your contribution in the self-addressed envelope you receive
in your year end letter...or.... you may use the PayPal service on www.sonoranaudubon.org

to pay by credit card.

() I'would like to contribute as a Friend of Sonoran Audubon Society:

( ) Verdin (Adult) $25.00 to $49.99 per year

() Burrowing Owl (Seniors--65+) $20.00 to $49.99 per year

() Cactus Wren $50.00 to $99.99 per year

() Gilded Flicker $100.00 or more per year

( ) Student $15
() OK ( )notOK toacknowledge my gift category in SAS publications.
Total amount enclosed: $

Name(s):

Street Address: City

State Zip Phone:

To receive e mails, occasional “Gambel’s Tales” newsletters, meeting announcements
and Field Trips notifications, we must have your up-to-date e mail address!

Yes, keep me/us informed of SAS news via E MAIL at:

Send to Sonoran Audubon Society, P.O. Box 8068, Glendale, AZ 85312-8068

Sonoran Audubon Society is a tax-exempt, educational organization organized under Section
501(c)3 of the Internal Revenue Code; your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent al-
lowed by law. _

We encourage you to become a member of, or to renew your membership in, National
Audubon Society in order to receive the wonderful Audubon Magazine. You may do this on
line at: http://www.audubonmagazine.org/about and click on “Subscribe” in the upper right

hand corner of the page.
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